
 

                                     March 25, 2014 

                                            Aviation Industries Division 

                                                      Aviation Network Department 

 

 Approval of Japan Airlines Haneda–Ho Chi Minh Route  

 

    Pleases be informed that Japan Airlines Co., Ltd. has modified its business plan to open a 

“Haneda-Ho Chi Minh Route” and Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT) 

approved the application accordingly. 

    

 

   

【Contact】 

 Aviation Industries Division 

 Aviation Network Department 

 Civil Aviation Bureau, Ministry of Land,  

Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT) 

 

 Hiraoka (Ext. 4850) ・Nakagawa (Ext. 48502) 

 Phone: 03-5253-8111 Direct Line 03-5253-8706 

 Fax: 03-5253-1656 

 

                 

                   

           


